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Unifiedpost Group confirms the amicable settlement it reached with the FSMA (Financial Services and Markets Authority). The amicable settlement
follows an investigation conducted by the FSMA regarding communication related to the entry of Francisco Partners, with whom Unifiedpost Group
entered into a loan agreement amounting to 100 million euros. In exchange, the investment company acquired a 3 percent stake in the share capital of
UnifiedPost. Technical communication errors occurred during this announcement on March 7, 2022. As a young publicly traded company on Euronext
Brussels, a few oversights were made. Unifiedpost Group has learned valuable lessons from this situation and has since adjusted its procedures to
prevent similar occurrences in the future.


